
      

 

 

      

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Casa Josué 
      Praise update on Benjamin’s 
back injury. In our last newsletter, 
he was in an awful accident that 
left his lower vertebrae 
compressed and shattered. 
Thanks to our generous 
supporters, we were able to 
contribute towards his back 
surgery, which was a success. 
After many months, Benjamin 
was able to regain his mobility 
and walk unassisted. Benjamin 
has now moved back into Casa 
Josué. Pray that he continues to 
receive healing and that the 
residual pain he still has would 
go away.  
    Severo has moved back into 
Casa Josué. After a week of job 
hunting, Lucas was able to 
accompany him to interpret a 
job interview he had. He was 
hired on the spot and now has 
been working there over two 
months. We are very happy!  

     Joshua has been very busy 
being a new father these past five 
months! Many of our house projects 
are on hold, but we plan on 
resuming construction and 
remodeling of the men’s ministry 
home after the holidays. If you or a 
church group is interested in 
coming alongside us in doing a 
project at Casa Josué, contact us 
for a list of available projects we 
have pending.  
       

Word Became Flesh Global Newsletter 

As we celebrate the birth of our Savior 
this Christmas season, we are reminded 
of the message of hope, peace, and joy 
that He brought to the world. This year 
has been filled with God’s blessings and 
growth in our ministry with the Deaf, and 
we are excited to share some of the 
wonderful developments across our 
programs with you. Your prayers and 
support have made this work possible, 
and we are deeply grateful. 

"And the Word became flesh and dwelt 
among us, and we have seen His glory, 
glory as of the only Son from the Father, 
full of grace and truth." —John 1:14 

May this season fill your hearts with the 
love of Christ and the joy of His presence. 

 

As many of you might know by now, Josefina (Lucas’ Deaf 
mother) had a massive brain hemorrhage at the beginning of 
November. We are very grateful she survived the ordeal, but this 
has severely impacted her left side of the body, reducing her 
mobility. Pray for her healing and for God to continue to provide 
the funds to pay for her physical therapy.  
 

Deaf family receiving food 
and a Bible 

UPDATES 
• Update on Benjamin’s 

back injury 
• Prayers for Josefina 
• Casa Maravillas 

Update 
• Illustrated Bibles for 
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• Shoe Day September 
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Prayers for Josefina 

Frances distributing the 
donated Bibles for the Deaf 

Joshua & Jessica and their new 
baby: Mathias. 
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Benjamin is now able to 
walk on his own 

Frances, Luke, Josefina & Lucas 
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      Over the past few years, we 
have been diligently building up 
our land fund to establish a ministry 
home for Deaf women. Thanks to 
the incredible generosity of our 
partners and supporters, we’re 
thrilled to share that we’ve already 
saved nearly $18,000! 
     Our dream is to raise between 
$25,000 and $30,000 by the end of 
2025. With this goal in sight, we’ll be 
able to purchase the perfect lot or 
property and create a permanent 
home—a safe and supportive 
space to empower Deaf women in 
need. Together, we can make this 
vision a reality! 
 
.  
  
 
 

Pray for the Deaf in Ensenada, Mexico. 

Casa Maravillas 
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“Ministry is simply 
loving the person in 

front of you. It's about 
stopping for the one 
and being the very 

fragrance of Jesus to a 
lost and dying world.” 

-Heidi Baker 
 

Winter 2024● Angels of Love, Inc. ● Newsletter 
 

HOW TO GIVE 
• By check: Make all checks out to ANGELS OF LOVE, INC. If desired, specify in the memo where it 

should go (Men’s House or Women’s House), who it should go to (Carlos Suarez, Frances Vázquez, 
Lucas Everett or Josefina Everett), or leave blank to be used where most needed. Mail to PO BOX. 

• Online: Go to www.wbfglobal.org to give in three ways 
o PayPal: Look for the PayPal button on our home page to give through this way.  
o Debit/Credit Card: You can give through the PayPal option even if you don’t have an account.  
o By Zelle: Give directly from your bank app or online banking through Zelle with: 

wordbecamefleshglobal@gmail.com Please state in the memo its purpose. 
ALL ONLINE DONATIONS WHETHER THROUGH PAYPAL, CREDIT CARD, OR ZELLE WILL GO TO THE 
ANGELS OF LOVE, INC. ACCOUNT AND WILL BE USED WHERE MOST NEEDED UNLESS OTHERWISE 
SPECIFIED.  
 

If you have any questions about AOL and its ministries, please feel free to  
email Lucas Everett at Lneverett88@gmail.com or the official email for AOL, Inc. 
: wordbecamefleshglobal@gmail.com 
 
 

Deaf individuals receiving shoes 
from LifeBridge Church 

     A huge shoutout to the amazing 
mission’s team from LifeBridge 
Church for coming down and 
blessing the Deaf community with 
brand-new shoes! Together, we 
were able to help 44 Deaf adults 
and children receive much-
needed footwear. 
    The day was filled with joy, 
fellowship, and meaningful 
connections as Deaf families and 
individuals gathered at the store. 
These tangible acts of love not only 
meet practical needs but also help 
us, as local missionaries, strengthen 
relationships within the Deaf 
community. These moments open 
doors for us to share the life-
changing love of Jesus in a deeper 
way. 
     We’re excited for future 
opportunities to partner with 
LifeBridge Church and their 
incredible team—Shannon, Jayson, 
Royce, and Adam—to continue 
serving and blessing the Deaf 
community. 
Together, we are making a 
difference! 
  
      
      
  

This past weekend, we had the incredible privilege 
of attending a Deaf Christian leaders conference 
hosted by the Deaf ministry at Horizonte Church. It 
was an inspiring time of growth and learning as we 
explored new ways to share the gospel of Jesus 
with the Deaf community. 
The conference brought together a vibrant group 
of Deaf individuals, including visitors from Tijuana 
and a newly ordained Deaf pastor from the area. 
One of the highlights was distributing the 
remaining illustrated Bibles we had with us. In a 
beautiful display of God’s perfect timing, 15 Deaf 
people stood up to receive a Bible—and we had 
exactly 15 Bibles in our box. Praise God for His 
faithfulness! 
Moments like these remind us of the powerful ways 
God is at work in the Deaf community, and we’re 
so thankful to be part of it. 
 

Deaf individuals at the Deaf Leader’s 
Conference receiving Bibles 

Shoe Day in September! 
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